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Subject: 

New PDCA Review Types 

 

Effective Date: 

March 9, 2020 

 

 

Notice 

 

The PDCA now has 2 new Submission Review Types that are available now!! 
 

1. Traffic Safety Detour Plan 

 

2. Traffic Design – Signal/Lighting/ITMS Plans 

 

Development Coordination has taken preemptive measures by creating these 

new submission types to allow more flexibility in the review process. This 

change will allow information that needs to get directly reviewed and 

approved by the Traffic Section to get there without delay.   
  

 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Development Coordination Section at 

302.760.2266. 


